From: Bonnie Bergsma

To: Sabrina Sturman

Subject: FW: S17X-004 Follow Up
Date: August 20, 2018 9:54:31 AM
Sabrina,

Please see e-mail for notification that TC will be installing two more background gw monitoring
wells.

As the permit did not specify the number of wells to be drilled, we agreed that the new wells could
be drilled under the existing permit and conditions for notification and location map.

Bonnie

From: Campbell, Reid <Reid.Campbell@tc.gc.ca>
Sent: August 13, 2018 2:27 PM

To: Bonnie Bergsma <bonnie.bergsma@slwb.com>
Subject: S17X-004 Follow Up

Hi Bonnie,
Thank you for taking the time to talk today.
| just thought | should follow up so that you have my contact info.

As discussed, TC will plan to move forward with installing two new monitoring wells at the Norman
Wells Airport under the S17X-004 Land Use Permit. TC or its consultant will provide a drill target map
to the Board and an inspector prior to commencement. The field supervisor will also contact an
inspector prior to mobilization. All of the remaining conditions in the permit will also be adhered to.

Please feel free to call me with any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Reid Campbell

Environmental Officer, Environmental Services
Transport Canada / Government of Canada
Email: Reid.campbell@tc.gc.ca / Tel: 1-204-984-2720/ Cell:1-204-599-7617/ TTY: 1-888-675-6863

Agent de I'environnement, Services Environnementaux
Transports Canada / Gouvernement du Canada
Courriel: Reid.campbell@tc.gc.ca / Tél: 1-204-984-2720/ Cell:1-204-599-7617/ ATS: 1-888-675-6863
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